Dear Scientists

My name is Nathaniel and I am currently in year six at Seymour Road Academy in Greater Manchester. I am writing this letter to express how grateful I am to you for all the outstanding work you have done, and are continuing to do throughout this pandemic.

Govid-19 has had a grove impact on the whole world, more than 9 million people dying due to this invisible virus. It's like a modern day plague, panic buying; supplies became very low, companies could not get anymore stock. Sadly people could not get anybody to look after them so they could not of seen their loved ones because of solitary confinement—which was mainely in nursing homes. Bonis Johnson is trying to keep us safe by trying to keep us in solitary confinement yet people are disobeying him. The whole world, or in our case England, need to stay in doors as it is too dangerous for us to go out and have parties with several people or go out with your mates' because coronavirus is an utterly serious matter. We need to give love to our community and NOT give hote because then we would go keep where in our liges.

We are so thankful for you and what you are doing, by always looking for a vaccine every day. It helps so much because people know we have at least a bit of hope in the midst of this terrigying condition, it really makes a diggenence in the world. Scientists have worked relentlessly in order to find this vaccine. To me you are very brown and that makes me feel so sage, I believe if we found

the plague's vaccine that we can find Covid-19's vaccine.

I am hoping that the vaccine will be successful at beating Covid-19. Until then I am going to continue to follow the rules in order that my community stays safe and relives the pressure on all the communities and NH5 stags. The community needs to help by cooperating and following the rules that Borris Johnson has set for England or really the whole world.

Yours sincerely, Nathaniel OD